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Message From the Managerð   

Sergio Salazar, General Manager 

On April 23rd The Club at Sonterra had 8,000 
visitors when we hosted the Taste of the 
Northside as one of the official events for Fi-
esta.  The club received rave reviews from both 
the attendees and the Fiesta organizers. It was a 
great event, allowing us to showcase our club to 
many instead of just a few.  We have reached 

Phase 1 of our membership drive and work is beginning in the main 
clubhouse.  With warm weather now upon us, I believe we will see 
even more activity and our membership numbers will continue to 
increase.  I hope everyone has seen the new wall rendering in the 
19th hole as we move toward the upgrade of that area and the addi-
tion of the new bar, replacing the Ivy Room. Please walk through 
the 19th hole; I believe you will be impressed with the design.  As 
important as these upgrades are to us I realize that golf course con-
ditions affect membership, and Iõm beginning to see improvements 
in our North greens with the warm weather.  Donny is working 
diligently to return the courses to their prime condition after the 
hard winter we experienced.  The feedback from the change in the 
dress code has been very positive.  There were a few you questioned 
this move but in all cases they agreed to give it a chance.  After at-
tending Friday mixers and four other events members shared their 
appreciation that they now had the option to wear denim, even 
though this isnõt what they would wear all the time.  Our òBreakfast 
with the Easter Bunnyó was again a huge success and was enjoyed 
my many of the children (and adults).  Look over your newsletter 
and I know youõll find an activity that you will enjoy.  We try to 
offer something for everyone because we truly want to òthank you 
for being a member.ó 

Message From the Board-  

Ron Botello, Board Chairman 

It now appears that spring is finally here and sum-
mer is fast approaching. The Masters Golf tourna-
ment has come and gone and we just hosted an-
other successful Taste of the Northside at the 
Club. The Tennis Member-Guest Golf tournament 
is fast approaching along with our Menõs Golf 
Member-Guest, the opening of the swimming pool 

and all our summer camps.  If you have not already made plans this 
summer for your children be sure to check out everything that we have 
to offer. 

We just began the renovations of our main bathrooms in the main club-
house. We will begin with the bathrooms at the front entrance of the 
clubhouse. Those should be complete in a couple of weeks and then we 
will remodel the bathrooms towards the back part of the clubhouse. As I 
write this article, we are a positive net 23 members to date. Hopefully, 
we will continue our momentum and net the 35 members (12 more) to 
begin remodeling the main lounge right after the completion of the 
bathrooms. 

With your continued support we can achieve our goal of 55 net  
members to begin work on the remodeling of the current Ivy 
Room/19th Hole as soon as possible. This new space will be able to 
open up to the outdoors similar to a 54th Street Grill and will be a great 
venue to hang out after golf, tennis or with your entire family.  
Remember, by sponsoring a golf member or two tennis members you 
will forever have your name on a brick on one of the walls of the new 
room. It is an exciting time to be a Member at the Club At Sonterra. 

We are Net 23 Golf  Members =  

32 More Members to go!! 

Make sure to get your name on a brick by 

sponsoring a Full Golf  Member TODAY! 

The Sonterra Staff would like to Thank the following members 
who Donated to the Sonterra Staff Appreciation Cook-off on 

Wednesday, April 23rd. It really means a lot to us to work for a 
club with such amazing members! 

Jerry Bailey, David Brooks, Larry Bruner, Claude Cage, Stuart Camp-
bell, Kevin Casey, Jim Chambers, Jim Chase, Carlos Cruz, David 

DeWall, Jack Dilworth, Jerry Edler, Bob Germain, Ron Hallenber-
ger, Fred Hillis, Robert Hughes, Sandy Ingersoll, Harry Jacobsen, 
Norm McQueen, Jim Mitchell, Bob Musel, Tom Nemmers, Jim 
Noel, Jim Raden, Dennis Richard, Russ Rinklin, Luis Rodriguez, 
Rich Rosenthal, Sal Sandoval, Dave Schwartz, Randy Scott, Bob 

Serna, David Sumner, Bill Thomas, Pete Troncale, Charley Ware, Jim 
Wenzel, Dave Williamson, Ron Botello, Sue Colburn, John Dallahan, 

Hal Mallory, Stan Hester, Harry Ramirez, Roger Festor, Gordon 
Rippey, Frank Conner, Steve Mc Kim, Darrell Glover, Rick York, 

Larry Duke, Garry Cardwell, Al Flores, JD Dillree, Tony Pitkin, Bill 
Rooney, Richard Tisdale, Gray Briscoe, Mel Turner, Jim Mitchell, 

Louis Schultz, Mark Andersen, Bruce Wagner, Brian Edwards, Rich-
ard Kirk, Mark Breidenbach, & Charlie Lorenz 
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**Celebrate** 
 

We are now offering special rates on all  

packages for September 2014 events.   

 

Call Today to Book Your Date!  

210-496-1560 
jjwalker@clubatsonterra.com 

apacheco@clubatsonterra.com 




